
August 4, 2015 

Dear Students, Staff and Parents of Fairfield Warde,  

Once in a Blue Moon… we have all heard the expression, but last Friday evening 

as the blue moon rose in the sky, it took on a special meaning for me with the 

transition to Headmaster of Fairfield Warde. 

Once in a Blue Moon you… 

~ assume the leadership of a high quality high school with tremendous students 

who make us proud with their many accomplishments 

~ have the opportunity to work with students who enjoy their school they chant 

the WARDE acronym all year 

~continue to enjoy working with a dedicated and talented staff who love our 

students and the school 

~are part of a high school that has the genuine support of the parents, PTA, 

Central Office staff and the Board of Education 

~ embark on a journey with the school community on the new high school block 

schedule (no one can remember the last time it was changed) 

~ welcome a new Housemaster, Kurt Simonsen, to work with our Fitts House 

students and staff 

~ say good-bye to an outstanding Headmaster, Jim Coyne, who is a true friend 

and colleague to all of us at Warde.  We will miss him! 

~ ask the entire school community to work as a team every day to improve our 

great school! 

I look forward to working with all of you as we approach the next Blue Moon in 

January, 2018. 

Thank you! 

David M. Ebling- Headmaster 

 



 

 


